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UNION

equity, transparency,

UCT Academics’ Union invites all
interested parties to a panel discussion:

Academic Freedom at UCT

UCT had invited Flemming Rose, a Danish journalist and editor at
Jyllands-Posten, to deliver the TB Davie Memorial Lecture on academic
freedom. In recent events UCT’s executive retracted the invitation of Mr
Rose, citing his controversial views and potential for unrest as reasons.
These events have since been the cause for discussion and debate on
campus and in the public media.

As a response the Academics’ Union will facilitate a series of events
starting with a moderated panel discussion to which we would like to
extend our cordial invitation.

8 September 2016
17:30 Lecture Theatre 2
Kramer Law Building, Middle Campus

For catering and seating purposes
please RSVP to
AcademicsUnion@uct.ac.za
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